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31 de diciembre de 2003.


The Government of Mexico and the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States would like to extend an invitation to you to participate in the Private Sector Forum that will take place on Sunday, January 11, 2004 from noon to 1:30 pm in Monterrey, Nuevo Leon in the context of the Special Summit of the Americas.

The purpose of the forum is to highlight the role of the private sector in the realization of Summit goals and to promote the involvement of the private sector in reaching the specific objectives of the Summit in Monterrey, as well as to establish a consultative mechanism with the private sector.

The Summit of the Americas process is a useful mechanism for private sector to promote trade and investment interests through the broad economic, social and political agenda of the Americas.  The Private Sector Forum offers an excellent opportunity to achieve these goals through dialogue between a select group of business representatives and officials from the 34 participating countries.  

We look forward to your valuable participation in this important forum.
Given the shortness of the time and the holidays please confirm your participation in this event as soon as possible to: ongs@comormex.org or to the Summits of the Américas Secretariat summit-info@oas.org, Phone: (202) 458 3127.
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